
Dear Family and Friends:
Greetings from Tayoltita! Another busy month just went by! I have continued with the
literacy program at the camp. I am soo excited that three new students decided to
enroll in the program. Two of these three guys are under 14 yrs old and have been
working picking tomatoes.



This month, we had a Koinonia dinner. Sister Yolanda and I cooked a nice meal for
our guests. We invited a few of people that have come to the services here. They all
came!! We had a great time fellowshipping with each other and playing the shophar!

It is getting hot here and the kids take advantage of the water canal near the camp to
go for a swim.

We had a soccer shoe fitting at the school to get the kids ready for their Soccer
Tournament the end of April. I had 7 pairs that were given to the kids on a first come
first serve basis. The kids that got the shoes got pretty excited that they will be
wearing brand new cleats at their game!!

Church services continue on Thursdays and Sundays and guess who is coming? The
children are basically leading worship and praying for the adults!!!

The kids at the camp continued working on their Spanish coloring books and learning
the Bible. I do not think that they ever get tired of coloring and of course they get to
win prizes when they answer the questions.

Visits to the camp during the evening three times a week have continued as well as
the movie night every Friday. I so enjoy praying for people for salvation and
deliverance.

Our young friend from Oaxaca has been faithfully playing the guitar for us every
Thursday and Sunday. He is also growing in the Lord as he learns to play new
worship songs. Also, two men accepted the Lord during movie night and they both
asked the Lord to deliver them from drinking alcohol. They are doing well and coming
to services.



PRAYER REQUESTS:
Pray for the new converts, that they continue to grow in the Word and in inner
strength to walk in God’s ways.

Continue to: Pray against violence in the camp, that the Lord softens peoples’ heart
to receive the Good News, for the children’s protection from drugs, alcohol,
kidnappings and trafficking, against the power of darkness against this ministry and
for me to keep my eyes on the Lord, that the Lord would provide another place to live
and minister and the finances for it. The house I am renting now is for sale. The sale
price is $35,000.

Please pray about giving to the building fund.

Please do not hesitate to send me your prayer requests!!

Please visit the website, www.bridge2thenations.com for more pics and testimonies.

Many Blessings,

MARIA
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